
As a registered voter and citizen of the State of Oregon, I encourage my elected representatives to vote 
NO on HB4145.  HB4145 does not support the American right of due process.  Every American has their 
right to be innocent until proven guilty.  HB4145 is a bill allowing it's citizens to be individually subjected 
to the whims of dejected others.  Due process is what separates us as a whole from those governed in 
so called "banana republics". 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Roger Vinyard 
Hillsboro, OR 97123 
 
 
 
 
 
Sent from my Samsung Galaxy Tab®4 
 


